
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 7:43 AM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: QUERY on SNL Principals and work

Pat,

I would also include Yvonne McClellan.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 2:38 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: QUERY on SNL Principals and work

Richard .... what do you think?

Dear BCs

We have recently asked SNL to complete certain SOARCA products within a definite schedule (Prior to May
2011). These products require their focused attention. To ensure that there is no conflict with other RES work,
we are looking to identify any work to be done by Mark Leonard, KC Wagner or Randy Gauntt before May
2011.

I would appreciate any information including negative replys on these key investigators being involved in
projects. If you could let me know before Wednesday COB, I would appreciate it.

Thanks,

Patricia A. Santiago
Chicf. Special Projects Brarich
Division of Systems Analysis
Olice of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Phone- 301-251-7982
Fax- 301-251-7426
Patricia.Saitiago@nrc.gov
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